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From: Lynch, Jim
Sent: Saturday, July 02, 2016 11:28 AM
To: Tom Holley
Cc: quinn.emmering@ferc.gov
Subject: Camp Far West Relicensing: ESA Consultation  

Tom – As we discussed at the June 27 Camp Far West Project relicensing Joint Meeting, FERC designated SSWD as its 
non-federal representative for informal consultation under Section 7 of the ESA.     

In that regard, SSWD would be pleased to meet with NMFS to discuss ESA-related items within NMFS’ jurisdiction.  We’d 
invite FERC to participate, of course. 

If you think such a meeting would be useful, let me know and we’ll find a date that will meet everyone’s calendar. It might 
be useful to have the meeting before the deadline for filing comments on the PAD (might help focus the comments), but 
up to you, of course., 

Thanks, Tom.    

James Lynch 
Senior Vice President, Hydropower Services 
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